Dear Parents,
As you are aware our school’s Harvest festival is taking place this Friday 11th November 2022 at 9.15am. Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents at this time, however, each class will be recorded and videos put up on our school website for your perusal.
This year, Windmill is linking with the Reach Foodbank associated with the Vineyard Church, Dungannon. We would really appreciate if each child/family could bring in a non-perishable food item by Thursday 17th November. All donations to be left in the school Assembly Hall.
Reach Foodbank operates a welcoming drop- in environment so that anyone in need can come in and attend Reach for emergency foodbank support.
Vineyard want to help empower people to overcome challenges so they can have achieve their full potential in life and it partners with local external agencies.
Reach Foodbank
@ the Storehouse
4 Church Lane
Dungannon
BT71 6AA
Open Thursdays 10am-1pm
Many thanks in anticipation of your full support.
All the staff at Windmill
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